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The Old Downs Residential Care Home celebrates International
Chefs Day

Last week our residents at The Old Downs Residential Care Home wanted to show their appreciation for our team members

who work in our kitchen, by making thank you cards for all those who make it possible for them to have wonderful meals

each day.

Our Chefs and Dining Room Assistants were presented with some lovely gifts to say thank you, which were greatly appreciated.

Happy International Chefs Day!

 


